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Date: Saturday, September 17, 2022 2:50:50 PM

To whom it may concern,

We strongly reject this increase.

The fact that Superior Wastewater is arbitrarily proposing a 55% rate increase is absolutely ridiculous, one we
strongly disapprove, it is unjustified.

Furthermore, there is absolutely NO transparency when it comes to the Kings Chapel or any entities associated with
our community. The unaudited HOA financials provided by the developer are just an example of the lack of
transparency and they do nothing to provide any updates on what is going on in our community. 

Please feel free to reach out to me if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

Emilio P Jaguande
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